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FOL Annual Meeting - an “Appenin’”
Event

Tuesday, May 24, 6:00 P.M.
Oakdale Library Community Room

* FOL Logo contest winner will be
announced and design unveiled.

* Three open seats on the FOL Board of
directors will be voted on. Members
Colleen Cordano, Sofia Hudson and
Rosalie Osman have been nominated for
another two-year term on the FOL Board
of Directors effective July 1, 2016.

* To help you get the most out of the
library’s electronic offerings, Oakdale
Librarian, Wayne Philbrook will share
several of the newest Library Apps
including the 3M Cloud Library.

Members & Public Invited!

Membership Renewal Date - July 1st

Don’t let your FOL membership lapse. You can
renew your 2016-2017 membership at the
annual meeting or fill out the enclosed renewal
form and mail it with your check to our P.0O. Box
or drop it by the Oakdale Library.

Renew early knowing that your gift makes a
real difference to our wonderful library.
Members who provide e-mail addresses
receive monthly E-updates of Friends and
Oakdale Library activities.

Spring/Summer 2016
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The Library’s Summer Reading Challenge 2016
will be a celebration of sports and achievement
with the theme: Read - For the Win!

The Oakdale Library will launch Summer Reading
2016 on May 25t at 3:30 p.m. Game enthusiasts
from 3 - 103 are invited to play popular games
using huge games pieces.

Then throughout the summer readers of ALL
AGES are invited to read great books, attend fun
activities and enter drawings for prizes.

The Friends of the Oakdale Library will once
again give away grand prizes to Oakdale Library
participants who read and enter the drawings: a
toddler vehicle for the younger set, four bikes for
elementary age readers and three gift baskets &
five $25 gift cards for readers 18 years-old and
older.

The Summer Reading Challenge starts May
24t On your mark! Get set! Go...to your library
and get started reading and winning!




Sharon Arpoika - Shining Star Award
Recipient

In April, the Stanislaus County Library
Foundation awarded FOL Past President, Sharon
Arpoika a Shining Star Award at the Stanislaus
County Library’s Volunteer Appreciation Event
and Shining Star Awards for her volunteer efforts
supporting the library. Sharon worked thirty-
five years for the library. Since her retirement in
2010,she has continued to volunteer weekly at
the Oakdale Library and to be an active member
of the Friends.

"Like"” the Friends of the Oakdale
Library on Facebook

Want the latest library news? Keep up with the
Oakdale Library’s activities and events by “liking”
our Facebook Page. Find us at:

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsOfTheOakdaleLibrary

Book Storage Needed

The Friends need space to store donations for the
2017 Used Book Sale. Do you have room in your
house, garage, or business to store some or all of
our donations? If so call Frank Clark at 845-2895
to work out details.

Come meet your Friends @ the
Oakdale Farmer’s Market

Don'’t forget to stop by the FOL & Library
table the 2nd Wednesday of the month
between May and September. Along with all
your purchases from the market, you can
browse our selection of used books for sale,
participate in an activity, hear a story or just
say Hi!

FOL Board of Directors 2015-2016

President Colleen Cordano
Vice President Frank Clark
Secretary Sofia Hudson
Treasurer Tricia Turner
Directors at Large Linda Morris
Nancy Pew
Rosalie Osman
Past President Sharon Arpoika
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The Roundup Editor Sharon Arpoika
Historian Linda Carson
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Friends of the Oakdale Library
P.0. Box 230
Oakdale, CA 95361

Email us at:
friendsoakdalelibrary@gmail.com

Be a Friend...
Become a Member!
Applications at the library



